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Soundtracks Easter Rehearsal Schedule 

 

Preparations are underway for our forthcoming production, 'Soundtracks', running 
in the Hawks Well Theatre 12th-13th May. 

I spoke with your son/daughter this week and they are aware that they are 
involved in rehearsals on either Thursday, April 24th  or Friday, April 25th - (some 
may be in on both days depending on what songs they are involved in). 

I would be grateful if you would accommodate their attendance at these 
rehearsals. 

The school will be open from 10.30 a.m. - 4.00 p.m. on these two days. If the 
students could be in as close to10.30 a.m. as possible that would be great, I am 
aware that some are coming in a little later due to travel or other commitments. 

Some may be finished early, and they are then free to go home or to continue 
practising in school. 

Hope to see all involved over the 2 days. 

I will be uncontactable from Monday 14th to Wednesday 23rd. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Keith O'Donnell. 

 


